
 
 
 
 

Come along and get into the festive spirit courtesy of resident DJ Amp ‘n’ Decks – oh, and 
look out for our special guest in a red suit?! 😜" 
 

EYFS & KS1: 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
There will NOT BE a tuck shop available 
at the EYFS and KS1 disco. However, as 
this takes place straight after school, 
the ticket price includes a biscuit and a 
drink. Children will go straight from 
their classrooms to the hall, so don’t 
forget to bring their party gear to 
school! 

 

KS2: 4.45pm – 5.45pm 

There will be a tuck shop available for 
the KS2 disco. Their ticket price covers 
their admission only - so they will need 
to bring extra money if they would like 
to purchase a snack or a drink. We’ll 
also be selling a selection of Glo Sticks 
for £1.Please bring change where 
possible. 

 

COST: £3.50 per child 

 

Please confirm your children’s attendance and submit your payment on 
ParentPay by Wednesday 13 December 2023. 

Please note tickets will not be given out in advance. 

May we remind you that the discos are for St. Leonard's pupils only - sorry no younger 
siblings/friends/relatives can attend, as they are not covered under our insurance.  

PARENTS OF NURSERY CHILDREN MUST STAY AND SUPERVISE THEIR CHILD(REN) ONCE THEY 
HAVE ARRIVED. 

As usual, we require a minimum of 8 volunteers at each disco for it to go ahead. 

  

Please email ptfa@st-leonards-Stafford.staffs.sch.uk by Tuesday 12 December if 
you would like to help. 

It’s time to Party at our Festive 
Winter Disco | Thu 14 Dec 2023! 
 

 


